LIVINGSTON PARENT
LEARNING SERIES

Events for March 2022

Dear Families,

For the month of March, we are excited to share a variety of new workshops.
We look forward to the opportunity to learn, create, contribute, and grow with
youl!

PRIDE PARENT WORKSHOP
EXITING PRIDE: WHAT TOEXPECT

When: Thursday, March 3, 2:00-3:00 p.m.
Location: Remotely, via Zoom
Registration: Will be shared via email with
PRIDE families.

For any students exiting PRIDE to
kindergarten with an IEP, there is a process
to determine what additional supports may
be needed in kindergarten. The purpose of
this workshop is to review this process

Presented by Maryann D'Alessandro, Learning
Disabilities Teacher Consultant and Dr. Mallory
Seidman, School Psychologist

TEENS AND BODY IMAGE
(GRADES 7-12)

When: Thursday, March 10, 7:00-8:00 p.m.

Location: Remotely, via Zoom
Registration: No registration required

In this workshop, families will learn ways to
talk to children about healthy body image
and building a healthy relationship with food.

The presentation will also provide an
overview of eating disorders, warning signs
and symptoms, the impact of social media on
body image, and resources and coping
strategies.

Presented by The Center for Discovery
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NOT YOUR PARENTS’
HISTORY CLASS

When: Wednesday, March 23, 6:00-8:30
p.m.

Location: Mount Pleasant Middle School
Media Center

Registration: Register here by Friday,
March 18 at noon.

In this presentation, you will learn
about the new social studies standards,
and what students are learning in the
modern-day social studies classroom.
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Presented by Sinead Crews, Director of School
Counseling, Nicole Rothman, College Counselor
and Kathleen Guzman, School Counselor

Presented by Chris Bickel, K-6
Social Studies Supervisor and
Charlie Raphael, 7-12 Social
Studies Supervisor

LIVINGSTON HIGH SCHOOL
COLLEGE PANEL

When: Thursday, March 31, 7:00-8:00 p.m.
Location: Remotely, via Zoom
Registration: No registration required

Our annual College Panel features
different college admissions counselors
who will discuss the important components
of the college search and application
process, as well as discuss current trends.
Students and families in grades 10 and 11
are invited to attend.



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfxT6M6QW9z350ZurAAACxOcU1DgQUZiSLiM5AWCsHK48oLEw/viewform

